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December 14, 2021 
 
Hey guys, 
 
I wanted to let you know I received a call from Eugina Haussman at the end of shift 

that morning (Dec.7th). You both ran a medical call for her on shift around 0130. She 

was a refusal but she wanted me to let you know how much she appreciated what you 

did for her. She told me that she had some wounds that needed to be taken care of and 

she went on and on about how great you both were and how professional and caring 

you both were in taking care of her. She wanted to make sure I passed along her 

thanks to both of you and said the department needed to do something special for 

both of you! She also thanked us in the 911 center. I know we don't always get praise 

after a call so it meant a lot to me that she called in to thank all of us. Great job guys! 

It is a great pleasure to know you both personally and to have been the one to have 

gotten the call! 

 
Melisa Coryell 
FCO Fire Alarm B Shift 
EMT-B Earleigh Heights Volunteer Fire Department  
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From: Cathy Goff 
Date: Sat, Dec 11, 2021 
Subject: A Thank You to Donna McGuire 
To: firechief@aacounty.org 
 
Good Morning, 

 

I wanted to send this note to you after meeting Captain Donna McGuire. 

 

On Wednesday, December 8th, the fire trucks came for a situation in Building 1010 

at the Eden Brook Condominiums property. There was a sprinkler in the top floor 

that went off and caused water to go down all 3 floors. I am the president of the 

Community, I walked down and I met Donna and she explained what happened 

and was very professional, and walked me thru the whole situation. Donna stayed 

in case anyone in the Community had any questions. 

 

It was a pleasure to meet her. 

 
Thank you, 
 
Cathy Goff, President 
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Re: Thanks 
 
Dear Chief Orndorff:  
 
I am writing to thank you and Engine 6 for the help provided to my daughter on the evening of 

December 16, 2021 at about 5:30 pm by members of Engine 6. My daughter sustained a problem 

to her car and stopped in the parking lot of the Century 21 located at 8520 Veterans Highway Mil-

lersville, MD. She called me for help, but I was unable to get to her right away. As such. my wife 

went to help my daughter. When I was freed up to assist, I called to get a handle on the situation.  

I was notified at that time that some of your firefighters had stopped to help. My understanding is 

that your firefighters rectified the problem with my daughter's car which enabled her to get back 

on the road. For this help to my daughter and wife, we are most grateful. As a token of our grati-

tude, we have enclosed a check for your engine. Please use the funds as you see fit - Pizza for 

those who helped or for any reason you desire. 

  

Again, we thank you for your firefighters' assistance to my daughter and wife, and we wish you 

all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 
Sincerely,  
David Roling 
 
P.S. My daughter also commented on how good looking your firefighters were - my wife agreed! 
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